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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 12 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

PILES AT WOODSIDE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that piling operations at the site of the former 

Woodside Ferry Landing Stage have been completed, and Notice to Mariners 

№ 90/2024 has been withdrawn. 

The piles are located as follows: 

 North Pile: 53° 23′ 45.42″ N   003° 00′ 29.76″ W 

 South Pile: 53° 23′ 44.04″ N   003° 00′ 28.75″ W 

During the hours of darkness, a single flashing green light (Fl G. 3 s.) will be exhibited 

on each pile 

These temporary aids to navigation will remain until the replacement Woodside Ferry 

Landing Stage is installed at this location, at which time a further Notice to Mariners 

will be issued. 
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